Specialist PE Coaching

This year, alongside their other PE lessons children will have the opportunity to receive coaching from visiting specialists working alongside the class teacher.

Over the year, different year groups will take part in a variety of sports that include football, dodgeball, handball, netball, cricket, hockey, rounders, multi skills tennis etc.
Due to changes to year group coaching sessions, the days the children have PE on may change throughout the year. Children and parents will be informed of any changes to their PE days at the beginning of each half term. It is important that all children have their PE kit in school on the appropriate days. Please note children with pierced ears need to take their earrings out by themselves. If they are unable to do so, they are advised to not wear them to school on PE days. Where children have recently had their ears pierced they will need to bring plasters to cover their ears until they are able to take them out.
